MDC: Change in the website address of the Company

On 02/08/2016, VINACOMIN – Mong Duong Coal Joint Stock Company announced the change in the website address of the Company as follows:

From 02/08/2016, the website address of the company is changed as follows:

	Before change
	After change

	http://mongduongcoal.com 
	http://mongduongcoal.vn 


